To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: DO NOT go ahead with Stonehenge Tunnel Plans Please.
Date: 27 March 2022 20:42:57

Dear Mr Grant Schapps

Transport Secretary

Please do not go ahead with Stonehenge tunnel plans.

1) You are STILL IGNORING the findings of the Qualified people who found it to be very
harmful and destroying to Stonehenge area in a number of ways.

2) The Local People do not want this tunnel. Neither do the people of the UK, in general.
3)We do not want the huge sidings the dug out debris will create.

OR the SCAR and extra pollution the tunnel will create

4) The FINANCES involved are not justified for the alleged benefit:

5)Who exactly stands to benefit from this contract?I demand a full explanation from you of
this question and full transparency of the situation. 1.e. which road building contractors,
land developers etc?

6Stonehenge 1s a wonder of the world, up there with the Taj Mahal and the Grand Canyon.
Do you see the relevant governments of these countries ruining their

Wonders of the World?

7) How little hubris do you and the UK government possess to think it is

permissible for you to tamper with a site that has survived over 3,000 years?

8) It 1s humankind's job to act as Caretakers of the world we live in and protect our land in
order for us to survive on it in the future.

Make no mistake, our natural world is necessary for us to thrive and be healthy. It is past
time to stop the endless covering it with tarmac and concrete.

9) Please concentrate on returning all our Rail Links as demolished by Beeching, as it is
clear that the Rule Of the CAR must be stopped .

Yours sincerely

Amanda Ingram






